



Elko, Nevada, March 11th 1900

Dear Sir:

Enclosed find ^{copy} confirmation
of telegram to the State Engineer
They may get the road open
tonight but it may be several
days yet before trains can
run through -

I am writing a letter to
the State Engineer today and
sending a copy of telegram
with it - My letter explains
more fully the conditions and
the need of further time -
We are figuring now on
having the Denver people take
it up. They were here last
fall and gave the Bunker Hill
property a pretty thorough
examination - Their chief Engr
said in the presence of Mr
Davis that it was the most

if it is possible. While this is only a prospect
will do what we can to develop it - all well
mother will write you about the Flood,
with love to both - Stanley

attractive proposition in the
State of Nevada - There was some
snow on the surface while they
were here and as soon as
the snow goes off this Spring
they want to come back and
look it all over again - They
will bring their Electrical Eng'r
with them for the purpose of
examining the South Fork power
but I have had an understand-
ing with Mr Davis regarding
Lawville Creek - which will
be under condition that they
organize a separate corporation
for power and light and
in case they incorporate the
power project for \$100,000 - that
they allow you, Allen and
Charlie each to have \$5000 stock
or in that same proportion
for a larger capitalization -
The only money they will
be required to advance will
be for immediate construction
work sufficient to hold the
power - If they take the
mines they will without doubt
take the power - I will try
to have you put in as asst Eng'r